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To whom it may concern,

I'm writing with the hope of a response to a very undemocratic role that's been proposed to
be rolled out in the NT. Further to this response I would be interested in receiving details
about how the law will support such a role. 
Firstly, how will the role fit within the legislative powers of the territory?
Secondly, what measures will be taken to prevent litigation from other parties against
decisions made in this position. 
Having a keen interest in constitutional law I'm baffled by such a role, therefore I'm very
concerned about the advice the current government has received and I encourage you to
get verification from an external consultant 

Looking forward to a response,

Astrid Joyce 


